APPENDIX F2

From: Licensing (SCDC

To: Natasha Wade-Guest
Subject: FW: childerley orchard
Date: 22 November 2023 07:29:36
----- Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 21 November 2023 21:23

To: Licensing (SCDC) <Licensing@scambs.gov.uk>
Subject: childerley orchard

Childerley orchard proposal;

We have only just heard about this.

We are completely against this license. As we live in Knapwell, we can hear all the noise in childerley. Its bad
enough for the Cambs fest.

With alcohol being served and the extended hours, this like a large entertainment area , with effectively bars and
clubs at long hours.

It is set within open country side so the sound will carry and into the late evening.

There is likely to be increased traffic and on verge parking with people seeking alternative parking.
We Strongly disagree with the application.

Regards

Sean & Christina Grainger.
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